
 

 

 

 
20th June 2025  

Dear Parent/Carer of Year 6 Student 

Parent Presentation 30th June 2025 

As the time fast approaches for your child’s Learning Camp Days on Wednesday 2nd and Thursday 3rd July, 
Parents/Carers are invited to a presentation on Monday 30th June. 

The session will be split as follows: 

• 5.30-6.15pm for Student surnames A - L 

• 6.30-7.15pm for Student surnames M - Z 

The event will take place in our hall in the Brookvale building, accessed via the main Reception entrance of the lower 
building. Parking will be available on site. 

There will be a presentation by Mr Teece, Headteacher and Mrs Rumming, Head of Year/Pastoral Manager, will also 
be in attendance. There will be an opportunity to ask questions after the presentation. If you are unable to attend on 
this date, the presentation will then be posted on our website’s VIP6 page for your reference. 

• Equipment for Learning - In anticipation for students having the necessary equipment for learning, we will 
have filled clear “exams style” pencil cases available to purchase at the Parent Meeting for £2 cash. Each 
contains a 12cm ruler, a protractor, compass, pencil, pencil sharpener, rubber, purple biro, two black biros 
and a whiteboard pen. Please have the correct change available if you would like to buy one if these.  Once 
your child has started with us, these will also be available to order via our online Arbor School Shop. 
Students should have a refillable water bottle too, a supply of these with our logo will also be available from 
the Arbor School Shop. Other required items are listed in your original “Welcome Booklet” which can be 
accessed online via the VIP6 tab on our website. 

• Learning Camp Days – details are explained more fully in the attached “Learning Camp Guide”. 
Parents/Carers may walk onto campus on Learning Camp days but no vehicle access will be permitted and 
campus transport will not be available. Students should arrive by 8.35, 8.40 at the latest.  Staff will be 
outside the Reception area to greet students.  As they arrive, students will be directed to our Hall so there is 
no need for parents/carers to remain on site with their child. Students will leave campus at 3.05pm on each 
Learning Camp Day. 

• Admission Form – a number of data forms have still not yet been returned to campus. You will be sent a 
separate email if your child has not yet been received. We ask that the form is completed and returned to 
Reception as a matter of urgency so school has accurate emergency contact details and staff are aware of 
any relevant issues such as medical conditions or allergies.   

• First Day of Term - Please note that students start Year 7 on Friday 29th August. This date differs to that 
shared in your Welcome Booklet.  

• Summer Read - attached with the email is the letter regarding our "Summer read" which we hope your child 
will join us in reading.  

Kind regards, 

 
Brookvale Groby Learning Campus 


